
We are pleased to welcome Caitlin C. 

McLean, MD, Associate Professor of 

Otolaryngology – Head & Neck Surgery, 

to the department effective November 

1, 2024. Dr. McLean will practice 

Comprehensive Otolaryngology at our 

Yardley, Pennsylvania office and at our 

newest location in Washington Township, 

New Jersey. 

Dr. McLean earned an undergraduate 

degree from Georgetown University in 

Washington, DC. She earned her medical 

degree from Georgetown University 

School of Medicine, in 2008. Dr. McLean 

completed her Otolaryngology residency 

training at the University of Rochester 

Medical Center in Rochester, NY. She 
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went on to complete a Rhinology and 

Skull Base Surgery Fellowship at the 

University of Texas Southwestern  

Medical Center in Dallas, TX.

Following her fellowship in 2014, 

Dr. McLean joined the faculty of 

Temple University’s Department 

of Otolaryngology – Head and 

Neck Surgery.

"�I grew up nearby in Jenkintown, 

Pennsylvania where I was a “lifer” in 

the Jenkintown School System and a 

multi-sport athlete. I matriculated at 

Georgetown University where I played 

field hockey in the fall and lacrosse in 

the spring and was recently inducted 

into the Georgetown Athletic Hall of 

Fame in 2021 for lacrosse. I continued 

playing lacrosse for the US Women’s 

lacrosse Developmental Team while 

working at Hobart and William Smith 

Colleges in Geneva, NY as an assistant 

lacrosse coach. During this time, I fell in 

love with upstate NY and I met my now 

husband (Steve) who was completing his 

PhD in pharmacology at Georgetown 

University, so I returned to the Hilltop 

for medical school. Upon graduation 

from Georgetown University School 

of Medicine, I did my residency at the 

University of Rochester where I shared 

my love for upstate NY with my husband, 

followed by a fellowship in Rhinology 

and Skull base surgery at the University of 

Texas Southwestern Medical Center. We 

returned home to Philadelphia to be closer 

to family and I joined Temple University’s 

Lewis Katz School of Medicine where I 

served as Residency Program Director 

and Director of Rhinology. I enjoy being a 

mom and all outdoor activities that tire out 

our 3 young children. I’m constantly on 

the move: my walking is a jog for most, the 

residents’ thought rounding was a workout 

in the hospital, and my patients could 

always hear me coming. I enjoy barre class 

when I can, and if I wasn’t a physician I’d 

be an interior decorator and stylist. I enjoy 

fashion, design, entertaining, and making 

a comfortable and cozy home to share 

with my family and friends. As a family 

we enjoy exploring the Finger Lakes and 

Adirondacks and showing our kids our old 

haunts and finding new ones together. We 

live in Glenside, PA near both our families 

who dote on our boy/girl twins Enzo and 

Nola (newly 8) and son Stefano (recently 

turned 5)."
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Achievements and Congratulations

 ANNUAL OTO EMPLOYEES AWARDS 2024

�Most Valuable Oto 
Employee Award 
Center City Location 
KRISTEN LEASON

�Most Valuable Oto 
Employee Award 
Community Location 
ANNA OSTHAUS

 

�Oto Rookie  
of the Year Award 
KATELYN 
KAPUSCINSKI

Nominated by her peers, this award 

recognizes an Oto employee from 

Center City for outstanding performance 

and contributions to the department and 

our mission.

"She puts her whole heart into 

everything she does here in Oto and she 

truly cares about staff and patients and I 

think the world needs more people like 

her. She is an Oto superstar!”

Honorable mentions:  
Gina Daywalt, Mary Beier, 
Maureen Murphy,  
and Glenn Martin

Nominated by her peers, this award 

recognizes an Oto employee from 

one of our community locations 

for outstanding performance and 

contributions to the department and 

our mission.

"She is the backbone of the Asplundh 

site. The patients love her. She deals with 

equipment shortages and staying late 

with grace. The unparalleled success of 

Asplundh is due to her!"

Honorable mention:  
Sarinah Samad

Nominated by her peers, this award 

recognizes an employee of the 

department who was hired within the last 

12 months for outstanding performance 

and contributions to their team and 

the department.

“She is a pleasure to work with and 

always steps up where there is a need 

in any clinic. She is adaptable, kind and 

great with patients! She is always in a 

cheerful mood and she fit right in with 

Team Oto!”

Honorable mentions:  
Glenn Martin and  
Ryan Brown

   CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL     WE APPRECIATE YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS  
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Honoring 
Excellence
Jefferson Health proudly celebrated 

the outstanding contributions of our 

Advanced Practice Clinicians (APCs), 

who play a vital role in advancing 

both nursing and medicine across 

the health system. In recognition of 

National APC Week, held at the end 

of September, Jefferson hosted the 

annual APC Excellence Awards to 

honor this exceptional and dedicated 

workforce. Congratulations to 

all of this year’s award winners, 

including Edmund A. Pribitkin, 

MD, MBA, honored with the APC 

Champion Award. We extend our 

deepest gratitude to all our APCs 

for the remarkable work you do to 

improve lives!

Congratulations 
to Troy
We are excited to share that Troy 

DeRose, CRNP spoke at the Society 

for Otorhinololaryngology and 

Head & Neck Nurses (SOHN) 48th 

Annual Congress and Educational 

Symposium, held from October 18–

21, 2024, where he presented on the 

Leech Protocol for Free Flap Patients. 

In addition to delivering this impactful 

presentation, Troy was honored 

with the prestigious SOHN Honor 

Award, recognizing his exceptional 

contributions and dedication to 

the field.Congrats to  
Maya Childs, CCRP!
We would like to congratulate our clinical research 

coordinator, Maya Childs, for achieving her 

Certified Clinical Research Professional (CCRP) 

designation through the Society of Clinical 

Research Associates. This accomplishment 

highlights Maya’s dedication to excellence 

in clinical research and her commitment to 

advancing her expertise in the field. 

Hats Off to Jason 
Tasoulas, MD,  
DMD, PhD
We are thrilled to share that Jason 

Tasoulas, MD, DMD, PhD (PGY1) 

has successfully completed his PhD 

thesis defense! While the defense was 

held privately with the committee, 

consisting of Dr. Amelio (Moffitt, 

previously UNC), Dr. Divaris (UNC), 

and five esteemed faculty members 

from the University of Athens, the 

presentation was well received, 

earning an outstanding grade of 

excellent! In the acknowledgements 

section, Jason made sure to include 

his Jeff family, highlighting the support 

received throughout this journey. 

Congratulations again Jason for this 

remarkable achievement!
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Upcoming Events

APRIL 23, 2025

Annual Herbert Kean, MD Lecture 
in Facial Plastic Surgery
Featuring Guest Lecturer 

JESSYKA G. LIGHTHALL, MD, FACS 

Associate Professor, Otolaryngology – Head & Neck Surgery and  
Division Chief of Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, PennState Health

MAY 7, 2025

Annual Research Symposium 
Featuring Guest Moderator 

DONALD WEED MD, FACS 

Co-Director, Department of Otolaryngology –  

Head & Neck Surgery, Division of Head & Neck Surgery, University of Miami 

 
MARCH 19, 2025 
Annual James S. Reilly, MD  
Lecture in Pediatric Otolaryngology 
Featuring Guest Lecturer 

SRI K. CHENNUPATI, MD 

Chief, Division of Pediatric Surgical Specialties, Lehigh Valley Health Network

SEPTEMBER 10, 2025

Annual Faculty & Alumni Golf Outing 
Philadelphia Country Club
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Otolaryngology Events: Looking Back

H&N Cancer 
Alliance Survivorship 
Symposium
Jefferson served as host to the 2024 Head & 

Neck Cancer Alliance Survivorship Symposium 

which was held on Saturday, October 5, 2024. 

The symposium brought expert head and 

neck surgeons from all over the country to 

our campus to address survivorship issues 

faced by patients with head and neck cancer. The symposium gathered over 200 in person attendees and 700 online attendees 

including patients, survivors, caregivers, and healthcare professionals for a day filled with insightful presentations and discussions! 

Friend of the department, David Caldarella and David Cognetti, MD served as co-hosts for the event that featured participants from 

all four major cancer centers in our regions: Sydney Kimmel Comprehensive Cancer Center at Jefferson, Abramson Cancer Center at 

Penn, Fox Chase Cancer Center at Temple, and MD Anderson Cancer Center at Cooper. 

Key highlights included an impactful session on mental wellness moderated by Arielle Thal, MD and an engaging lunch table 

discussion led by Tara DiFabio, CRNP, on understanding HPV-attributed oropharyngeal cancer. Attendees left the symposium with 

practical tools and a sense of community, empowered to navigate the complexities of life after head and neck cancer. A special shout 

out to Ariel Levine for working with Amanda Hollinger and Eileen Sexton from the Head and Neck Cancer Alliance to bring this event 

to Jefferson and making it a huge success!

Dr. Cognetti Welcomes Patients 
in King of Prussia
We are thrilled to share that David Cognetti, MD held his first clinic day 

at our new outpatient office location in King of Prussia, PA on Tuesday, 

October 8, 2024 and it was a resounding success! Dr. Cognetti saw 14 

patients, all of whom were excited and grateful to have access to care 

closer to home.

This expansion into the King of Prussia area marks a significant milestone 

in our mission to provide exceptional medical care to our growing patient 

community. We are excited about the opportunities this new location 

offers and look forward to continued growth and success.

A heartfelt thank you to our incredible clinical team—Amy Wotlinski, 

Kathy Konieczny, Kanisha Anderson, and Annie Moroco, MD (PGY5) —

who traveled to support this launch. We are also grateful to our dedicated 

non-clinical staff, including Katie Logan, Zhata Nixon, and Porsha Nixon, 

for their excellent front desk support alongside our new King of Prussia 

colleagues.

Finally, a special shout-out to Carrie Jamison, Brittany Buzzetto, Ariel 

Levine, Mary Costa, and Danielle DeMaio-DeAngelis for their behind-

the-scenes efforts to make this initiative possible.
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Happening at Lehigh Valley!
Joshua Scharf, MD and Aileen Love, MD (Pulmonary) from Lehigh Valley Health 

Network gave a great talk on Wednesday, October 9, 2024 on the Medical and 

Surgical Management of Sleep Apnea.

Meritorious Poster Recognition for Audiology Research
We are excited to announce that the poster titled "Self-Referral vs Physician Referral: Hearing Aid Adoption Rates and Perceptions 

of Prospective Hearing Aid Users" has been recognized as a Meritorious Poster Submission to be presented at the 2024 American 

Speech-Language-Hearing Association (ASHA) Convention! Out of 1,418 poster submissions, only 61 were selected for this honor. 

Congratulations to PI, Irina Middleton, AuD and co-investigators Natalie Snyder, BS, Anna Bixler, AuD, Jacob Hunter, MD and Karla 

Belcastro, AuD. Their poster, under the topic area of Dispensing and Business Practice Management: Audiology, received top ratings 

and will be presented in a virtual format. L to R: Irina Middleton, AUD; Natalie Snyder, BS; Anna Bixler, AuD; Jacob Hunter, MD; and Karla Belcastro, AuD.

Join Us in Transforming Lives Join Us in Transforming Lives 
You can help to support Jefferson Otolaryngology – Head & 
Neck Surgery’s mission to provide the highest quality patient 
care by driving advancement and equity through collaboration, 
education and innovation.

We have created three funds – Collaboration Fund, Education 
Fund, and Innovation Fund – that align with our mission and are 
excellent ways for our alumni and supporters to give back.

Join us in our journey to make a meaningful difference. 

Together, let's drive advancement, foster collaboration, promote 
education, and ignite innovation. 

Scan to support or visit https://tinyurl.com/OtoPatientCare to 
learn more and contribute to our mission.

https://tinyurl.com/OtoPatientCare
https://tinyurl.com/OtoPatientCare
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Final Surgery Celebration 
for Dr. Boon
Members of the department faculty and staff, along with 

OR staff, gathered on October 15, 2024 for a heartfelt 

Happy Hour at Top Tomato to celebrate Maurits Boon, 

MD’s last day in the OR. It was a wonderful evening filled 

with laughter, stories, and fond memories as we reminisced 

about the incredible contributions Dr. Boon has made 

to our team. Thank you, Dr. Boon, for your hard work, 

dedication, and the positive impact you’ve had on so many! 

An Evening 
of Insight
On October 15, 2024, Adam 

Luginbuhl, MD spoke on a panel  

to the College of Physicians of 

Philadelphia at the Mutter Museum  

on HPV Manifestations in ORL and  

the Role of the Gardasil Vaccine.

Stepping Up for Lymphatic Disease
Members of the Jefferson Rehab team, along with their families and friends, took part in the 

Lymphatic Education & Research Network (LE&RN) 5K Run/1K Walk to combat lymphatic 

disease on Sunday, October 6, 2024 at the Philadelphia Zoo. A heartfelt thank you to everyone 

who participated in the walk or donated to support our team. Together, we raised nearly $900!
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Empowering 
Future SLPs
Sarah Adams and Jenna 

MacKenzie taught the SLP 

Graduate Cohort a course 

on ’Head and Neck 

Cancer: The SLP’s Role 

in Managing Swallowing 

and Communication.’ 

The session included an 

engaging evening where 

three laryngectomees 

shared their experiences 

with the class, providing 

valuable interaction 

between patients and 

students.

Pitch Perfect
Rebecca Chiffer, MD attended 

the MED-EL Summit: US 

Customer Conference, held 

in Innsbruck, Austria, from 

October 8 through 10, 2024. The 

conference included sessions 

covering advanced topics such 

as Synchrotron technology, robotics, OTOPLAN, and FLEX electrodes. This was 

followed by Dr. Chiffer engaging in a hands-on workshop, as well as participating 

in both a programming roundtable and a music roundtable. The discussions then 

continued with a roundtable on single-sided deafness and the day concluded 

with a closing reception at AudioVersum, an interactive science museum in 

Innsbruck dedicated to the science of hearing and sound!

Annual Clerf Lecture
The Annual Louis H. Clerf Lecture in Otolaryngology 

- Head & Neck Surgery was held on Wednesday, 

October 16, 2024. We were pleased to have 

Matthew L. Carlson, MD from Mayo Clinic as our 

visiting lecturer. Dr. Carlson's talk “Size Threshold 

Surveillance in Vestibular Schwannoma” was 

enjoyed by all in attendance.

Exciting News 
Jersey!
A ribbon cutting and open house for 

the Jefferson Primary and Specialty 

Care – Fish Pond Road, at 354 Hurffville-

Cross Keys Road in Sewel, NJ was held 

on October 24, 2024. This is the future 

home of Jefferson Otolaryngology‘s 

newest outpatient office! At this location, 

featuring comprehensive otolaryngology 

and hearing services, Caitlin McLean, MD 

and Colleen Collins, NP, along with the 

audiology team, will see patients. Danielle 

Demaio-DeAngelis joined Edmund 

Pribitkin, MD, 

MBA and other 

Jefferson leaders 

at the Fish Pond 

Ribbon Cutting 

and Open House. 

Bicentennial 
Ball!
David Kennedy, MD, Elina Toskala, 

MD, PhD, MBA, David Cognetti, 

MD and Melissa Cognetti, MD 

attended Jefferson‘s Bicentennial 

Ball at the National Constitution 

Center on Saturday, October 26, 

2024, in celebration of the 200th 

anniversary of the founding of 

Jefferson Medical College by 

Dr. George McClellen. 
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Dr. Cottrill attends 
ATA Meeting
Elizabeth Cottrill, MD attended the American Thyroid 

Association Annual Meeting from October 30 through 

November 3, 2024 in Chicago. At this conference, Dr. 

Cottrill taught neck ultrasound, gave a lecture on surgical 

management of Graves Disease and co-chaired the 

surgical symposium. She was heavily involved in the 

programming of this year’s meeting via the program 

committee and was selected to co-chair the program 

committee for the 2025 ATA meeting! Marcia Brose, MD 

of Medical Oncology was also in attendance. 

Advancing Patient Care, Insights 
from the AAFPRS Conference
The Fall 2024 American Academy of Facial Plastic and 

Reconstructive Surgery conference brought together a vibrant 

mix of professionals, including our very own Ryan Heffelfinger, 

MD, Howard Krein, MD, PhD, Khashayer Arianpour, MD (F’25) 

and Uche Nwagu, MD (PGY4) along with the familiar faces of Eric 

Barbarite, MD (F '23), Aarti Agarwal, MD (R '24) and Neha Garg 

(RF '24). Designed to address the educational needs of practicing 

physicians, residents, advanced practice providers, and front-

office staff, the conference offered sessions packed with clinical 

insights and the latest scientific advancements. 

SBOS Case Series
On October 23, 2024, a session of the Skull Base & 

Orbital Surgery Virtual Case Series on Wound Healing in 

Advanced Sinus and Skull Base Surgery was held. Mindy 

Rabinowitz, MD served as moderator while Blair Barton, 

MD (F’21), James Evans, MD (neurosurgery), and Ryan 

Rimmer, MD (R’20) served as contributing panelists. 

Dr. Toskala's Insights at FCOM
Elina Toskala, MD, PhD, MBA traveled to Florida from November 

8-10, 2024 to participate in the prestigious Florida Combined 

Otolaryngology Annual Meeting, 

where she presented on the 

Disease Drivers of Chronic 

Rhinosinusitis with Nasal 

Polyposis (CRSwNP). She also 

joined an expert panel on 

Biologics and Immunotherapy, 

collaborating with Drs. Camysha 

Wright, Sarah Wise, and Pamela 

Baines in discussing innovative 

treatments for CRSwNP and related conditions.

FCOM is a leading conference that unites specialists from the 

Florida Society of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery, the 

Florida Society of Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, 

and other professional networks. Each year, it showcases 

advancements across otolaryngology, plastic surgery, allergy, 

and audiology, fostering valuable interdisciplinary connections 

and insights.
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Hearing the Future
Carley Cuzzacrea, AuD, Lauren Lucas, AuD and Keira Mehigan, AuD attended 

the “Maximizing Performance in Cochlear Implant Recipients: Programming 

Concepts” conference hosted by New York University on November 17–18, 

2024. This course addressed topics related to routine and special programming 

issues and methods in pediatric and adult recipients. It also presented new and 

promising techniques to assist in bimodal programming. Special consideration 

was given to the management of the pediatric patient, SSD, and remote care. 

Format included lectures, roundtable discussions, audience participation, and 

dedicated time for participants to visit manufacturer technology suites.

Dr. Lauren Lucas was invited to speak during an Advanced Bionics dinner, 

where she shared Jefferson’s pioneering success with remote cochlear 

implant programming. This recognition underscores the department’s 

commitment to shaping the future of hearing care.

Oto Standing Ovation
Ravi Samy, MD, Chief of LVHN/Jefferson OHNS, recently 

participated in the Mayo Clinic OtoFest 2024, held at the 

Mayo Clinic.  This annual event unites otolaryngology experts 

from around the world to share groundbreaking research, 

best practices, and advancements in the field. Reflecting 

on his experience, Dr. Samy shared, "It was a tremendous 

honor to connect with faculty and residents and to deliver 

my presentation, “Mastering Temporal Bone Surgery: 25 Years 

of Blood, Sweat, and Tears.” Congratulations, Dr. Samy, keep 

inspiring, teaching, and leading the way!

Building the Future of Care
In August 2024, Jefferson Health and Lehigh Valley Health Network (LVHN) proudly announced their new partnership, marking the 

start of an exciting journey to shape the future of care in eastern Pennsylvania. This collaboration welcomes an outstanding team 

from LVHN into our Oto family. On December 2, 2024, David Cognetti, MD and Danielle DeMaio-DeAngelis had the privilege 

of touring many of the LVHN locations including Dickson City, Scranton, Pocono, and Allentown, and greatly appreciated the 

enthusiasm and hospitality shown by our new colleagues. Special thanks to Ravi Samy, MD, Chief of Otolaryngology - Head and 

Neck Surgery at Lehigh Valley for his help in orchestrating a great day! We look forward to deepening our partnership!
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Women in Oto Holiday 
On December 4, 2024, our Annual Women in Oto 

Holiday Event was held! We’re continually inspired by the 

incredible women in our department and feel so fortunate 

to work with such an amazing group!

Special shout to Rebecca Chiffer, MD who graciously 

hosted this event with special guest, new mama, Meghan 

Crippen, MD. 

Sneeze the Day  
in Georgia
Elina Toskala, MD, PhD, MBA 

and David Kennedy, MD 

represented our department as 

guest speakers at the Georgia 

Society of Otolaryngology Annual 

Meeting, held in Greensboro, GA, 

from December 6–8, 2024. Their 

expertise and insights contributed 

to the success of this esteemed 

gathering.

Highlights from 
SITC 2024
Joseph Curry, MD and Sidney Kimmel 

Medical College student Sonali Persaud 

represented our department at the Society 

for Immunotherapy of Cancer (SITC) Annual 

Meeting in Houston, held from November 

6–10, 2024.  Posters were presented on three 

of our head and neck cancer trials.

Audiologists in Action
From December 5–7, 2024, Olivia Giglio, AuD 

and Jake Hulswit, AuD attended the American 

Speech-Language-Hearing Association (ASHA) 

Conference in Seattle. Representing our 

audiology team, they connected with peers and 

explored advancements in speech, language, and 

hearing sciences. Thank you both for showcasing 

our dedication to excellence on a national stage!

Sleep Disorders Webinar 
On December 5, 

2024, Colin Huntley, 

MD and Maurits 

Boon, MD co-hosted 

a webinar designed 

to share important 

information for 

patients interested in learning more about sleep disorders 

and options for addressing them.  The webinar can be 

viewed on the Jefferson Health YouTube channel here 

https://tinyurl.com/JeffWellnessWebinarSeries 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLq-eEddi_wgFckqfGT0aLHtaHtnKlx2I0
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Dr. Luginbuhl 
Represents in 
Cincinnati
Adam Luginbuhl, MD was honored 

to deliver a Grand Rounds lecture 

at the University of Cincinnati on 

December 11, 2204. Invited by Alice 

Tang, MD and Chad Zender, MD, 

Dr. Luginbuhl shared his insights 

on the important topic: "Culture of 

Training – How Errors Shape Us". 

Congratulations to Dr. Luginbuhl on 

this prestigious opportunity and for 

representing our department so well!

On Par for Fun 
Swinging into good times at 

TopGolf with the research fellows 

and Dr. Curry.

L to R: Joseph Curry, MD, Jaehee Kim,  
Hani Samarah, Julian Jackson, Kalena Liu,  
and Kelsey Limage

Annual 
Holiday Party
The Department of 

Otolaryngology – Head & 

Neck Surgery annual holiday 

party was held on Friday, 

December 13, 2024. A good 

time was had by all who 

attended, including many 

staff members as well as 

friends of the department!
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More Annual Holiday Party Revelers
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Giving Back

Annual Walk4Hearing
The Walk 4 Hearing was a resounding success, 

bringing together participants of all ages to 

raise awareness and funds for those affected by 

hearing loss. Held on Sunday, October 20, 2024 

at the Philadelphia Navy Yard, the event featured 

a lively atmosphere filled with enthusiasm and 

community spirit! With walkers and generous 

support from many of you, our department raised 

awareness and over $2,500 for critical programs 

and services that improve the lives of individuals 

with hearing loss. Participants enjoyed a beautiful 

day filled with activities, education, and a sense 

of togetherness and a wonderful rendition of the 

National Anthem by Olivia Giglio, AuD. Thank you 

to everyone who joined us in making a difference, 

and we look forward to seeing you next year!
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Day of Service 
Midori Wakabayashi, AuD participated in the Jefferson Day of Service at 

Philabundance to pack 7,000 emergency food bags on December 20, 2024. 

This was the last part of the Jefferson 200 Project to exceed 200,000 volunteer 

hours. Approximately 120 people attended from all over the region, including 

the Lehigh Valley area. The work was non-stop-two hours of packaging in a 

standing position with some danceable music. We all had fun, some workouts, 

and a meaningful time. She commented. "Since I had to set back from my normal 

life for multiple weeks this year due to my health hiatus, I feel very grateful to 

be back to my life and even be on the supporting side." You can find volunteer 

opportunities through Jefferson at the bottom of the enterprise's weekly news!

A Heartfelt 
Thank You 
Hillary Watros would like to extend 

her deepest gratitude to everyone 

who contributed to this year’s Children 

Without Parents Toy Drive. Thanks to 

your incredible generosity, we’ve made 

a significant impact on the lives of 350 

children in our community!

Making an Impact 
The Torresdale Head and Neck 

Cancer Screening event, held on 

Saturday, October 19, 2024 was a 

tremendous success, with over 83 

patients screened by the medical team 

and an additional 43 patients screened 

by Audiology! We are proud to 

recognize the efforts of our dedicated 

residents, fellows, students, faculty, and 

Audiology team who volunteered their 

time. A heartfelt thank you to everyone 

on our team for their outstanding work 

in making this event such a success.

H&N Screening Event 
Community Outreach 
Success 
On Wednesday, October 16, 2024, our team 

conducted a successful Head and Neck Cancer 

Screening event at Ciocca Subaru, located at 

1400 S. 33rd Street, Philadelphia. Over the course 

of the event, which ran from 11 am to 3 pm, more than 30 patients were screened. 

This effort was part of our ongoing commitment to early detection and community 

outreach, ensuring that individuals at risk have access to vital screening services. 

Thank you to all who participated and helped make this event a success!

Heartwarming Success
This year’s ENT Adopt-A-Family program was a heartwarming success! Thanks to 

the overwhelming generosity of our colleagues, we raised a record $965. With these 

funds, we were able to fulfill every item on the patients’ “Wishlists,” bringing smiles and 

joy to their holiday season. Special thanks to everyone who contributed to making this 

possible. Together, we’ve made a meaningful difference for these families, creating 

cherished memories and spreading the holiday spirit.
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Otolaryngology — Head and Neck Surgery

Jefferson Health provides world-class care close to home with  
11 convenient clinic locations throughout the Greater Philadelphia 
and South Jersey area.

• Comprehensive Otolaryngologist Physician (all locations)

• Chief, Division of General Otolaryngology

• Sleep Surgeon

• General Advanced Practice Provider

OPEN POSITIONS

WE ARE

HIRING!
JOIN OUR TEAM

APPLY NOW
For more information, contact  
Joanne Gauthier
215-955-5214
Joanne.Gauthier@jefferson.edu
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